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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Mena Wastewater <menawwtp@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 10:46 AM
To: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Subject: Re: Missing NCR
Attachments: image001.png

Categories: NetDMR

Hawkins weir engineering is doing the letter 
 
On Tue, Jan 10, 2023, 10:43 Kristen Graham (adpce.ad) <Kristen.Graham@adeq.state.ar.us> wrote: 

Good morning, 

  

DEQ has reviewed the Discharge Monitoring Report (DMR) 001-A for December 2022, submitted by the City 
of Mena (AR0036692) and violations were reported on the DMR. Per the requirements of the permit, anytime 
violations are reported, a Non-Compliance Report (NCR) must be submitted. I have attached a copy of an 
NCR. Please completely fill this out for the Peracetic Acid violations reported on the DMR and send it back to 
me. You are welcome to email it to me, but in the future it will need to be attached to the DMR via NetDMR. 
Please send this back to me by 01-13-2023. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

  

Thank you, 

  

  

KRISTEN GRAHAM 

Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758 

Office of Water Quality | Enforcement Branch 

Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 
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